Minutes from District Meeting
Saturday, March 25, 2000

Meeting was called to order 10:00am by DR, e

Minutes-minutes of the previous meeting were approved.

In Attendance“,

DR’s Report- (g thanked SR, and her committee for their work on the
Gratitude Dinner. - participated in a discussion with the Venice
Presbyterian Church on the Rialto pursuing the parish’ interest in starting a meeting.

Announcements-

Traveling Speakers Bureau-Discussion was heard from the floor: good for small groups;
will continue; volunteers are needed. Further discussion followed with members
describing how their groups handled speakers’ meetings.

AISL BN . distributed resource directories. The following are to be added to the
mailing list:
Past District Rep.; | i R is the editor of the SUNSHINER 4SSl . has her
address and telephone number; _ is the contact for Sunshine AFG
on Mondays.

Literature Report-distributed new catalogs. Freebies and new materials were ordered.
Treasurer’s Report-attached

Archivist-position is vacant, chairperson needed, JUNENIP. will be able to store archival
data but a person is needed to display items at Assemblies, etc. Ask group for a
volunteer,

PI/CPC-— cannot continue as chairman. New chairman is needed. Suggestions
and discussion followed. Area has three separate committees. Motion was made by
SR (o cstablish three Separate positions: PI- Public Information; CPC-Contacting
Professional Community; Institutions; seconded by Y. passed unanimously.
Poster, “Why be alone?” was received.

Stuff-some serving pieces were left from Gratitude Dinner.

Alateen-TlJR who sponsors the meetings at the Middle Schools will be leaving for
the season.



Speakers-3lP at New Hope AFG on the 31st at St Charles Boromeo, Port Charlotte,
8:00

Fall Assembly: still in discussion, more information wil] follow.

Spring Workshop-Chairperson needed. Ask groups for imput regarding topic and
locations.

August 2000 Convention to be held on August 18-20, 2000 in Boca Raton, FL.
Boutique items requested.

Gratitude Dinner SR reported that all who came enjoyed themselves. The dinner
was successful and profitable. She thanked her committees and all the members who
helped. A review, banners, data and source records are in a note book for next year’s

chairman. The 7th Step basket money was sent to the District, a check was sent to World
Service and balance given to Treasurer.

Meeting was adjourned at 12:15am

Submitted by NSEER i 2bscnce of
Secretary, W,

NEXT DISTRICT MEETING-Saturday, May 20, 2000

ALERT ALL GROUP REPs

Remember to bring your SE RV“@E MAN UAL



